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MRC London Institute of Medical Sciences (LMS)

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
In this period the off-plot drainage works has continued 
and we have completed the northern section, manholes 
1 to 3, adjacent to the Energy Centre. We have reinstated 
the concrete over-site and will be returning the CBRE 
containers back to their original positions off the site. This 
is all in readiness for the works to commence of removing 
the existing cyclotron base in the northern section of the 
site.

Further preparation for these works has been to relocate 
the temporary road across the site to Position 3 to 
maintain access to the nitrogen tank. The new route will 
be in operation from today, 6th December 2019.

Also in the period we received permission to commence 
works for the site haul road within the Ark Burlington 
Danes Academy (ABDA) playing field and Linford Christie 
Stadium. We have erected temporary hoarding and 
installed the supporting posts for the decorated hoarding. 

The ABDA hoarding will be ready for the school artwork 
to be applied from 16th December 2019.

Please contact the site team should you have any questions regarding the works. 
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UPCOMING WORKS 
In the next reporting period, the removal of the existing 
subterranean cyclotron concrete base is programmed to 
commence. This will be to the northern section of the 
site and will be suitably barriered off from the road access 
areas. For the realigned drainage and HV cable diversion 
to the southern end of the service road, further suction 
excavation works will be carried out to carefully expose 
the cable jointing area to allow cable jointing and manhole 
positions to be accurately plotted and agreed.

We will issue a further newsletter before the Christmas 
shutdown period and we will be distributing emergency 
contact numbers within it.


